From:

Sent: 20 September 2016 16:33
To: Diver, John

Cc:

Subject: Radlett House. 2016/4374/P
Dear John,

Radlett House NW8 6BT — 2016/4374/P.

Thank you for your email of the 19" September.

For clarification, we consider the new “lift proposals” extensive, damage the quality of the existing
building

And do not enhance this Conservation Area.

We believe there are other, more suitable and less envasive alternatives.

Regards,

Eldred Evans.
Chair BCAAC



